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Basin Surveys, Incorporated
ATTN: Mr. Charles Corder

Safety Engineer
P. O. Box 566
Buchannon, West Virginia 26201

Gentlemen:

Subject: License No. 37-16008-01

This refers to your letter dated August 31, 1979, in response to our letter
dated August 23,1979.

Thank you for your letter, referenced above, which forwarded your statement
pursuant to 10 CFR 30.3, regarding the subject matter. We have forwarded'your
letter to the USNRC, License Management Branch, with a request that they
retire your license. If this action is not consistent with your intent,
please notify this office to that effect within seven (7) days of receipt of
this letter.
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Robert O. McClintock, Chief
Materials Radiological Protection

Section

Enclosure:
Report 30-10185/79-01
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